AGA LEADERSHIP MEETING MINUTES	
Friday, January 3, 2020

ATTENDEES
Jana Sjoquist, President	Michael Hoffman, Treasurer
John Kanya, President-Elect	Jene Philippy, Treasurer-elect
Jackie Hall-Carrillo, Past President 	Ron Gedeon, Professional Certification
Balwinder Beasley, Education
	
AGENDA
· Dec 20 Meeting Minutes
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Website Updates
· Events
· Training
· CGFM Study Guides
· Upcoming Events
· 1/15 DFAS Lunch and Learn – Jackie H-C
· 1/15 Punch Bowl Social 
· February – City of Cleveland Speaker
· Program Recognition Updated
DISCUSSION
December 20 Meeting Minutes:  Jana took notes on needed revisions, will update, and send out for review. 
Website Updates:  Jana discussed the updates that had been made to the website and asked the Board to send other changes that need to be made.  She was looking for additional items that can be included.  She also asked if DFAS had purchased the AGA webinars which could be included so members are aware of the available CPE webinars. Michael made a couple of updates for contacts during the meeting.
1/15 DFAS Lunch and Learn:  Jackie said she is preparing for the event.  A few members have signed up and Michael will send a reminder.  The event is being held in the DFAS building and will focus on DoD’s most recent financial audit results.  The event is co-sponsored with the Federally Employed Women (FEW) organization.
1/15 Punch Bowl Social:  Michael noted that a few members had signed up for the event. Several Board Members plan to attend.  Michael will send a remainder later in the week about the social.  
February – City of Cleveland Speaker Update:  Jana said she would send a message to Lou for an update. 
Program Recognition – Updated:  Jana noted that the updates had been made at the end of December.  Michael noted that the DFAS webinars should be included and he would check on whether the full package had been purchased.
Other Items:
· April 2020 PDT Conference:  Michael said he would be holding a 2020 April PDT kickoff call since most people should be back from the holidays.  Jana asked about a representative from NASA; he didn’t have anyone.  She said she would ask Brittany S. to see if she would be interested.
· Recognition Program:  Michael discussed a couple of website suggestions which would make it easier for Chapters to use the Events/Upcoming Events.  Jana asked if he would send since he had additional ideas.
· CGFM Proclamation:  Ron said he would be sending the request to City of Cleveland for the March proclamation.  They have asked that the request be sent sooner than it has been in the past.
· CGFM Study Guides:  Ron said he would bring the guides to the social on the 15th.
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